
Mandeville Regional Hospital 

32 Hargreaves Avenue 
Mandeville 
Ph:   962-2067/2744/1094 
Fax: 625-8493 
 

 

May Pen Hospital 

1 Muirhead Avenue 
May  Pen 
Ph:   986-2528/7708/6938 

Fax: 986-2650 
 
 

Black River Hospital 

45 High Street  

Black River 
Ph:   965-2224/2212 
        634-3700 
Fax: 965-9294 
 

 

Percy Junor Hospital 

Spalding P.O. 
Clarendon 
Ph:   964-1181/2222/2322 

Fax: 964-1548 
 
 

Lionel Town Hospital 

Bustamante Drive 

Vere, Clarendon 
Ph:   986-3226 
Fax: 986-3373 
 
 

Chapelton Hospital 

Chapelton P.O. 
Clarendon  
Ph:   987-2215 
 

 

Manchester Health Dept. 

Race Course Rd. 
Mandeville 
Ph:   962-2288/7033 

        625-3433 
Fax: 962-2171 
 
 

Clarendon Health Dept. 

1 Muirhead Avenue 
May  Pen 
Ph:   986-4548/7869 
Fax: 986-9713 
 

 

St. Elizabeth Health Dept 

High Street  
Black River 
Ph:   965-9174-5 

Fax: 965-2701 

 
 

   

 

Chairman: Wayne Chen; Vice Chairman; Michael Stern Board Members: Marcus Greenwood, Krishan James, Stafford 

Haughton, Lorraine Green Mason, Lennox Powell, Dr Lloyd Reynolds, Winston Maragh, Dr St Aubyn Bartlett, Dr Lundie 

Richards, Directors: Regional Director and Secretary: Michael Bent; Regional Technical Director (Ag.): Dr Vitillius 

Holder; CEO Mandeville Regional Hospital: Alwyn Miller; SMO, Mandeville Regional Hospital: Dr Everton McIntosh 

 

3 Brumalia Road, Mandeville, Manchester, Jamaica WI 
Tel: (876) 625-0612-3 / 962-9491 / 962-8232 | Fax:  (876) 962-8233 

 Website: www.srha.gov.jm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Southern Regional Health Authority 
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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
September 26, 2018 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

May Pen Hospital Accepting Emergency Cases Only 
 

The May Pen Hospital (MPH) in Clarendon will be accepting only 

emergency cases, effective, Friday, September 28 at 4:00 p.m. Normal 
operations will resume on Monday, October 1 at 8:00 a.m.  

  

This is to facilitate the installat ion of a new ducting system and other 
renovation works. 

 
The management team of the MPH is encouraging persons to ut ilize the 

other health facilit ies within Clarendon.  

 
The team apologizes for the inconvenience that may arise and crave the 

understanding of clients as they seek to enhance service delivery and 
ensure the continued safety of clients and staff. 

 

-30-  
For more information contact:  

Latoya Laylor Brown 

Public Relations Officer 

Southern Regional Health Authority 

Tel: 962-8232/779-2663 

Email: latoya.laylor@srha.gov.jm 

 
 

http://www.srha.gov.jm/
mailto:latoya.laylor@srha.gov.jm

